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Running a Million Metres for
Mental Health

At the end of this term, staff and learners at
Fairlands Middle School laced up their trainers and
got running to join the scores of other local runners
who have been taking part in the ‘Million Metres for
Mental Health’ challenge, set up by Guy Locke.

The campaign - which started out with just ten
runners aiming to run 100km each but has now
ballooned to see a huge number of people taking
part - seeks to remember those we have so sadly
lost from the local community due to their
struggles with mental health, and raise funds for the
charities Mind, and Trust partner: The Space, to
support their vital work in providing help to those
who need it most.

To support the campaign, Fairlands ran a non-uniform day which raised £400 for the charity, then after school
they all came together to run laps of the school field which added a staggering 1,035,500 metres to the
campaign’s tally.

This feat, as well as those by other runners taking part in the project has seen (at time of writing) an incredible
7.2 million metres run, and more than £21,000 raised for charity.

We are incredibly proud of everyone at Fairlands for supporting this important cause, and know that their
(and all the participant’s) efforts will go a long way to supporting vital mental health support in our community

If you would like to donate to the project, or find out more, visit the ‘Million Meters for Mental Health’
website here.

Saving the Planet ... One Book at a Time!

Children at Axbridge, Cheddar and Wedmore First Schools have
received some exciting new additions to their libraries this term,
courtesy of the Cheddar Vale Lions Club. The club donated a set of
six books from Cornish author, Ellie Jackson’s ‘Wild Tribe Heroes’
series, which are all environmentally themed and follow the lives of
six animals as they encounter problems caused by humans. The
books seek to introduce children to the importance of looking after
the planet, and the problems of climate change in an accessible and
age-appropriate way. The Trust is very pleased to have been able
to collaborate with the Lions Club to make these fantastic stories
available to our children, and hope that they will inspire the next
generation to keep up the fight against the climate crisis.
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Do you want to
contribute to your
community?

The Wessex Learning Trust is looking for
highly skilled individuals with a variety of
experiences to hold our executive leadership
teams to account as Trustees on our Board

You will be responsible for:
Ensuring clarity of vision, ethos and
strategic direction
Holding executive leaders to account for
the educational performance of the
organisation and its pupils, and the
effective and efficient performance
management of staff; and
Overseeing the financial performance of
the organisation and making sure its
money is well spent

We particularly want to hear from people
with experience in Law, HR, Education and
Business
IT TNIS SOUNAS lIKe you, register your interest
now by emailing Executive Assistant, Becki
Pearce on
RPearce@wessexlearningtrust.co.uk

Don’t forget that you can follow us on
Twitter, Facebook, Instagram, and LinkedIn
Just search @WessexTrust




@ Wessex Trust Newsletter
b

Learning Trust _ 2022

We Learn Together!




